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FROM: Donald A. Cool
Uranfum Process Licensing Section

SUBJECT: TELEPHONE INOUIRY 'FROM MR, DAN PAPCKE, EPA REGION 1V

On Friday, August 10, 1984, Mr. Dan Papcke, EPA Reqion 1V, Cleveland District
Uffice, called to 1nquire about the activities being conducted in Newburah
Heignts, Onfo., It was clarified that the activitfes were the decontamination
of the McGean-Rahco facility and the nearby dump site.

According to Mr, Papcke, a citizen in Newburgh liefghts has called the EPA
office to inquire about the activities at the dump site. 1 briefly surmarized
the current activities, including the fact that work was being done by "RMC
under contract to Chemetron, that the dump was not under license, that the
contamination in the form of depleted uranium was to be reduced to NRC
Disposal Option 1 levels of 35 PLi/g. and that the NRC would conduct a con-
firmatory survey of the site prior to certifying that it was acceptable

for unrestricted use. 1 indicated to Mr. Papcke that Mr., Martin Schumacher
was the cognizant indi.idual in the NRC Region III office.

Donald A. Cool, Ph.D.
Oranfum Process Licensing Section
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